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Also this month Perry Ground presented three 

different programs to the 4th grade students. 

The first was a general program to learn more 

about the Haudenosaunee or Iroquois. Shown 

below are artifacts and pictures from this 

program. He then returned for two more 

popular programs. The students made corn-

husk dolls in one and wampum in the other. 

 

 

 
Check out our website for  

news and information: 
 

School 25 website:        
http://www.rcsdk12.org/25 

Be sure to click on the calendar  
for important dates 

 

 
THINK 

 

Cooking project 

The STEPS teachers wrote letters to certain 

organizations to help them with their cooking 

projects. These are fun Friday activities that 

incorporate the sound of the week (SN), teach 

students to follow directions and make  

some very interesting snacks.  

Wegmans at Culver Ridge very kindly answered 

the call with gift cards to their supermarket.  

Shown below are Mrs. Horton/Mrs. Hirschler’s 

STEPS class making Snoopy’s Snowy Snack Mix. 

 

 

 
 PARENT’S CORNER 

School 25 has 5 school goals 
Each month we will feature one of these 

goals to familiarize you with them. 

The third of these goals:   
 

Improve ability to solve multi-step higher 

level mathematical word problems. 

 

 

 



   

   
   

 

 

School 25 Newsletter – continued 
 

Thanksgiving Dinner 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the Tuesday before the Thanksgiving 

break, the fourth and fifth grade 

teachers all chipped in with their own 

special Thanksgiving dish and provided 

their students with a great Turkey Day 

meal.  

 

 

 

 

Think of all the things  

you are thankful for! 

Especially this time of year, it is easy 

to think about the things we don’t 

have or the things we want. 

Try to take time to think about the 

things that you do have that make 

life worthwhile. 

 

 


